
Regarding the North Idaho College Board of Trustees 

 

We the Associated Students of North Idaho College Student Government wish to see 

the Board of Trustees resolve conflicts and act with a renewed integrity and 

professionalism in order to find their way back to the true mission of serving North 

Idaho College. As elected officials, it is your responsibility to maintain the values and 

standards of the institution while working to support the best interests of all of your 

constituents. It is our hope that the Board of Trustees may once again speak with a 

student-focused voice and act in unity to cooperate with and advocate for North Idaho 

College’s constituents and most importantly us, the students. 

 

Respectfully and with sincerity, 

The ASNIC Student Government Officers  

asnic.sg@nic.edu 

 


